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The new Performing Arts Centre 
 

Investing in our schools 

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, the 2023-24 Budget is delivering a 
record $3.5 billion for new and upgraded schools in Western Sydney. This targeted investment in 
growing communities will ensure working families get access to a world class public education. 

Project overview 

An upgrade to Glenwood High School is underway, with new and improved education facilities to 
support the student community. The project is being delivered in 3 stages. 
 
Stage 1 opened on Day 1 Term 4 2023 and we are excited to welcome students and staff to the following 
new facilities (see photos overleaf): 

 A new single storey Performing Arts Centre. 
 Ground floor of the new 3 storey building that features 3 specialist science labs and 4 modern 

classrooms. 
 
Stages 2 and 3 will open Day 1 Term 1 2024 and will provide: 

 A new 3 storey building (Building N) with remaining 41 technology rich classrooms and workshops. 
 Upgrades to Buildings D, E and J. 

Next steps 

 The school to relocate into the new Performing Arts Centre and science labs. 
 Interior works to progressively continue within the new building N.  
 Refurbishment works to Blocks E and J to commence. 
 Minor works to the eastern carpark. 
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Ground floor of new Building N  

The ground floor of Building N was handed over during the school holidays. This section includes 3 
specialist science labs and 4 modern classrooms. The school is transitioning to teach in the new 
classrooms in Term 4. Works are progressing on the remainder of Building N, to be ready for opening on 
Day 1 Term 1 2024.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Performing Arts Centre  

The Performing Arts Centre, located next to Building C, is open and ready for Glenwood High School 
students from Day 1 Term 4 2023. This new building will establish a creative learning hub by providing 
contemporary spaces for performing arts, workshops and rehearsals. It is the first of 2 new buildings for 
the school. A multipurpose facility for health, physical education, dance, drama and music, the 
Performing Arts Centre may be used after school hours for rehearsal and can be shared with the 
community.  

The new centre was designed to integrate into the existing tree scape and retain the character of the 
local area. The location of the building will provide a better spatial relationship between the new and 
existing buildings and outdoor courtyard. The building is accessible to all students, with ramps 
throughout for easy access. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ground floor of the new Building N 
 

Inside the new Performing Arts Centre 
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